
From: Jenkins - DNR, Steve
To: Renee Call
Subject: EXTERNAL: Re: NBL Modified Procedure: Kori J19-14 (22719)
Date: Friday, August 2, 2019 3:49:59 PM

Renee:
You are approved as requested.
Steve

On Fri, Aug 2, 2019 at 12:24 PM Renee Call <Renee.Call@nblenergy.com> wrote:

Hi Steve,

 

Based on the attached CBL, I’d like to place the plug at 2500’ inside casing and then cut and
pull casing from 1250’.  We’ll place an additional plug in open hole at 1250’.  Please let me
know if approved to proceed.

 

Thanks,

Renee

-- 

Stephen C. Jenkins, P.E., C.P.E.S.C.

North Central Area Engineer
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